
Term 2  2022 
 

BOT Meeting 

Date   

28 June   

 

Matariki 

24 June    

(No school)   

 

Matariki            

Breakfast 

27 June  at 8am 

 

Junior Ice                      

Skating Begins 

Every Friday          

27 June—8 July     

1:30—2:15pm              

 

Glo Show 

6 July                    

 

Term 2 Ends          

8 July 

 

Term 3 Start 

25 July 

 

Ski Camp 

27, 28, 29 July 
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Winter is certainly here now! It sounds as though the children of                   
Glenorchy had a fun long weekend in the snow and we chose the perfect 

day for a Teacher Only Day! 
 

We have many students away from school this week due to illness or are 
isolating. Please continue to monitor for symptoms of covid-19. Tests are 
available from school if you need them. 
 

Today Finlay and Sienna are representing Glenorchy School at the Small 
Schools Swimming Sports. Normally, all our Year 5 to Year 8 students 
would have the opportunity to participate in this event. However, due to 
many circumstances beyond our control, we were unable to send everyone 

along this year. 
 

This afternoon Darren Riwiri is at school to speak to the children about 
Matariki. Students are having a focus on this in the classroom ahead of 
the new Public Holiday being introduced this year to celebrate the Maori 

New Year. You are invited to attend our Matariki breakfast on Monday 27 
June at 8:00am. 
 

On Thursday our Year 1 and Year 2 students have been invited to                           
participate in a PMP session at the Hall. The Perceptual Motor Programme 

is a physical skills programme that aims to increase children’s fine and 
gross motor skills, coordination, concentration, eye tracking skills and 
memory through a variety of activities and games. We know they will enjoy 
participating in this. 
 

On Wednesday 6 July the school is attending the Matariki Glo Show in                
Queenstown. We will need parents to help us by providing transport. We 
will need to leave school at 10:00am and will return by approximately 
2:00pm. 
 

Ski Camp is coming up in Week 1 of term 3. We are in the initial stages of                         
organising this and will send out all the relevant information and forms 
this Friday.  
 

Student of the Week 

Paula, Nicole, Roshell and Gorettie 












